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Minutes fiom the Meeting Held On April 25,2006 

Board President Steve Rohe called the meeting to order at 5:05p.m. 
President Rohe led those attending in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Board members present were Steve Rohe, Ed Pilarski and Trudi Gallagher. 

The minutes fiom the February 28,2006 meeting were approve- -* 
Mr. Karl Bauer, Town of Porter Public Works Director, reported that next 
week he and Mr. Hesham Khalil will examine Cathy Gillotti7s ditch to 
determine what cleaning needs to be done in an effort to improve the 
drainage of her property at 835 Park Avenue. 
According to Mr. Bauer's report leaf and branch pick-up is going well and 
will continue. 

Mr. Hesham Khalil, Haas & Associates, Town of Porter Engineer, reported 
that the Equivalent Residential Unit (ERU) continues to be worked on. 
Work on the MS4 Annual Report also continues and Mr. Khalil stated it will 
be completed by the May 18 deadline. 

After a motion to adjourn was made by Vice President Pilarski and carried 
3-0, President Rohe adjourned the meeting at 5:45p.m. The next meeting is 
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Edward J. Pilarski, Vice-President 

Trudi Gallagher, Secretary 


